
Notice of Marin County Board of Supervisors Hearing 
San Geronimo Valley Final EIR Supplement to the 2007 Marin Countywide Plan Final EIR 

Project Location: Parcels in the San Geronimo Valley 

Project Contact: Tarisha Bal, Deputy County Counsel (415) 473-3282 envplan n ing@marincounty.org 

Project Summary: The principal action considered in this SEIR is adoption and implementation of the Marin Countywide Plan 
(2007) with respect to the San Geronimo Valley watershed and the potential for cumulative effects on 
salmon ids. 

Date of Public Hearing: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 

Meeting Location: 3501 Civic Center Drive, Room 330, Administration Building, San Rafael, California 

Marin County is the lead agency, pursuant to the State Guidelines for the California Environmental Quality Act (State CEQA Guidelines 
Section 15150) for the preparation of an Environmental Impact Report Supplement (SEIR). This SEIR has been prepared by Marin 
County in accordance with CEQA, the State of California CEQA Guidelines, and County Environmental Impact Review Guidelines. 
The Final SEIR finds that the project, in combination with changed conditions, would not result in any unavoidable significant impacts. 
All impacts in the ·Final SEIR were either identified to be less than significant, or able to be rendered less than significant through 
mitigation measures identified in the Final SEIR. 

More information about this application is available online at 
www.marincounty.org/San-Geronimo-Valley-SEIR 

All public meetings and events sponsored or conducted by the County of .Marin are held in accessible sites. 
Requests for accommodations may be made by calling (415) 473-4381 (Voice) 473-3232 (TDDITTY) or by 
e-mail at disabilityaccess@marincounty.org at least four work days in advance of the event. Copies of 
documents are available in alternative formats, upon request. 
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